
Fisher-Price, Inc. recalls the plastic dumbbell toy sold as a part of the Fisher-Price Baby 
Biceps Gift Set 
 
Fisher-Price has announced a voluntary recall of the plastic dumbbell toy sold as a part of the 
Fisher-Price Baby Biceps Gift Set. The grey end-cap of the dumbbell component can detach, 
posing a choking hazard to young children. 

   

 
 
 
The model number for the Fisher-Price Baby Biceps Gift Set is GJD49. The kettlebell toy, 
protein shake toy and headband are not recalled and may be kept by consumers. 
 
Consumers should stop using the plastic dumbbell toy immediately, take it away from young 
children, and contact Fisher-Price for a refund. 
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